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Wizardry, Fairy Tales and Super Heroes!

World Book Day Meets Parent Reading Drop In!
On Thursday 3rd March Jessop was home to an amazing colourful diverse selection of
people dressed up as their favourite characters from their favourite books. We had 16
Harry Potters! Your undercover reporter (disguised as Dodger from Oliver Twist) went
round the school meeting parents, teachers and children to find out their favourite bits
of world book day. Their responses included seeing everyone’s costumes, seeing what
books have been read, reading with their children, letting kids be themselves, sharing
your favourite stories and dressing up. We also had a fantastic workshop from a story
teller and author called Wilf Merttons, he is currently working on a story set in a
dystopian future in an evil school, let's hope the school featured in his book doesn’t start
with a J and end in a P!!. His favourite part of world book day is being invited into schools
to tell stories He said “ On a normal day | am 5% popular, on world book day | am 100%
popular” He also told me his favourite costume was a Where's Wally he'd seen at another
school who kept on hiding and popping up again. As a final note my favourite part of
world book day is seeing everyone share their love of books.

Over and out from your roving reporter, Kip
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

March 2022

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY
Language of the Month: Somali
Monday 14th - 18th March

British Science Week (17th March children dress as
a scientist)

Friday 18th March
10:00 - Reception (Ladybird) Class Assembly
Monday 21st March

World Downs Syndrome Awareness Day (Children
wear A LOT OF SOCKS)

Children to bring Exhibits to school ready for
Exhibition of Work Display

Friday 25th March

Exhibition of Work (09:00 - 09:40) Parents to view
Exhibits))

Exhibition of work (3:15 - 4pm) Parents to view
Exhibits)

Tuesday 29th March
3:45 - 6pm Virtual Parent Consultations
Wednesday 30th March

3:45 - 6pm Physical Parent Consultations

Monday 4th April to Friday 15th April
Half Term - School Closed.
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Jessop Family Bring our Favourite Books
Alive!

Just imagine becoming your favourite
character from a book that you have
read! Well that wish came true for the

amazing day had by all! A massive thank ¢
| you to Ms Akcakiryan who had organised &=
the whole experience for the children,

parents and carers.
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Inte

rnational Women's Day

On Tuesday 8th March we opened our doorsto =}

host International Women's Day for our wonderful, N\ ~
inspirational female parents and carers. It was a ;'_\“

lovely relaxed afternoon spent with their children </
[

doing a range of activities at set up stations
including making bracelets, hand printing, card
making and much more.

International Women's Day is an annual event that
celebrates all the amazing things women have achieved
throughout the years . It is a way to show how women
have and continue to influence the world. As well as
celebrating brilliant women, it's also used as a day to
highlight and raise awareness about issues that women
still face today.

A big thank you to all that came in to join in the
celebrations.
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A Special Thank You
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The Children in Year 3 Also received a
surprise gift to encourage them to
keep swimming. We were successful
in our bid for Speedo Funding. The
funding provided goodie bags for all
children attending swimming lessons
this year. The bid also secured access
to Swimphony an attainment

Jessop Primary had a fantastic
donation hand delivered by
one of our parents. Morrisons
had chosen our school to
donate a special box of books
for our children to read. What
a lovely surprise for all of our

budding readers. A special monitoring system for 12 months
thank you for your generosity and funded school courses and
and for helping us to promote holiday vouchers for those who
reading to our children. require an intervention swimming
programme.

Thank you for your generosity this is life
changing for our pupils.
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Cycle Hangers?

If you are interested in requesting one there is still time! Just read on....

After many years it looks like Lambeth might be finally looking at
adding bike lockers near our school. This will really help parents and
other neighbours. However there is a very short window in which to
express an interest. The more local residents who request this, the

more likely it will happen.
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Click to view in your browser

Lambeth

You requested a cycle hangar, do you still want
one?

Hello,

Thank you for expressing an interest in the installation of an on-street cycle hangar. If
you applied for a cycle hangar before 2020, please reapply to let us know if you still
want a cycle hangar to be installed on your street.

Resubmitting an application will help us to understand what's changed, as some
pecple may have moved out of the borough or gained access to a hangar. We want to
make sure we have the most up to date information that reflects our existing
residents.

Please resubmit your application using the online form by 18 March 2022. If we
don't hear back from you, your application will not be included, as we will assume you
no longer have an interest in a cycle hangar on your sfreet.

Please note that there is an extremely high level of demand for cycle hangars across
the borough and that we are doing our best to address this.

If you have any further questions about on-street cycle hangars, please
email cycleparking@lambeth.gov.uk.

If you live on an estate and have questions about cycle storage on estates, please
contact our estate cycle parking team at hmcyclestorage@lambeth gov.uk

Thank you

The Active Travel Team
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Class Writing
Preschool Taibat
Pandas Lahayla
Butterfly Sienna
Ladybird Leandro
Penguin Violet
Seal Eve
Koala Torrin
Kangaroo Aatiyah
Elephant Amari
Gorilla Ibrahim
Tiger Perri
Lion Shi-Ann
Gazelle Tia
Polar Bear Greta
Dolphin Elysha
Blue Whale Jeyhan




In Case you Missed it....
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‘PATIENCE is not the
abilty to wait, but the Polar Bear Class

ability to keep a good

attitude while waiting." Assembly

st Ladybird class 10 am Friday 1< Apr
of JPS Pupils AS sem b |y 2022

Polar Bear Class would
like to cordially invite

10 am Friday 18t =1 parents and carers to

attend their Spring 2022
March 2022 N class assembly to

N celebrate
Patience
CONTACT US

Jessop Primary School

Ladybird class would like to cordially invite
parents and carers to attend their Spring Lowion Rowd
2022 class assembly to celebrate Hene il

y2aem|w pel

=
o
v
3
m
n!
Q
0
<

Londan SE24 0BJ

admini@jessop.lambeath.sch.uk



COACH
DARRAL
CAMP

Monday 4th - Friday 8th April
09:00 -15:00

L

Jessop Primary School.
Lowden Road, SEz4 0BJ
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